Development Clerk

R
From: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2020 9:34 AM
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Cooper, Eric’
Subject: comments on ZBA
Michelle

| have ho comments for 4971 Island view or 4885 County road 16.

James Fletcher

Town of Canandaigua

Highway and Water Superintendent
585-394-3300



